
SASOL Foundation
Attn. Mr. G.C.M. Mutiso, Chairman
Box 14333 Westlands
00800
Nairobi
Kenya
E-mail: muticon@wananchi.com

The Hague, May 20, 2005

Re.: Your application ref. no. 35497 M KE

Dear Mr. Mutiso ,

We herewith acknowledge receipt of your application for assistance within the scope of PUM, Netherlands
Senior Experts, registered on May 20, 2005.

We will study your application to see if it meets the requirements to qualify for a PUM-project and whether 
we can be of assistance to you.

As soon as we have further details in this regard, we will contact you again.

Meanwhile we remain,

With kind regards,

Tinne van Gestel,
Project Officer
t (+31) (0)70 349 05 19
tgestel@pum.nl

Cc.: A.J.J. Lucas/ A.M.A. van Eck-Jennen/ van den Berg, fax:  (+254) 20 271 822 0/35497 M KE


